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Hi all. 

We would love to wish you all a very happy summer, and extend our thanks for all your support during 
this crazy year! We look forward to welcoming everyone back to their normal Nursery sessions for 
Thursday 3rd and Friday 4th September before moving on to their new Reception classrooms on Monday 
7th September. The Reception teachers will be visiting to see the children in the Nursey Setting for a short 
time on both days. Children who are transferring to other schools are also welcome, as long as they are 
not also attending their new school on these days. 

As outlined in the Infant Induction Presentation, the first 3 days in school are part-time. Monday 7th, 
Tuesday 8th, Wednesday 9th September. 

Please see the chart of drop off and pick up times based on our staggered start times at the end of this 
message. (more information in the attached document) 

Children transferring to our school, who are full time in Nursery or usually top up on Monday, Tuesday or 
Wednesday, please contact the school before 3.00 pm on Tuesday if you still require these sessions for 
childcare so that we can make appropriate arrangements. 

Please find attached a guide for returning to school in September. Please read it carefully as we have had 
to implement changes in accordance with guidance provided by the government to ensure the site is as 
safe as possible for children and staff. 

It outlines all our risk assessments and arrangements for drop off and pick up times and routes that you 
will need to be familiar with. We have worked together with the Junior School on all our planning, so 
arrangements should match and work well across the shared site for siblings and families. 

Please note that, because we have organised transition days in Nursery, you may have to use a different 
entrance/exit for those first 2 days than you do from Monday 7th onwards. 

We have not yet finalized all timetables, so will let you know as soon as we can confirm PE days for each 
class. 

Just to let you know that, though the requirement to send home school reports was suspended this year 
due to COVID19 school closures, staff all wanted to capture some of your child's experiences this year to 
share with you. We have produced an alternative format to record your child's time at school this year. 

These 'reports' will be available for collection on Tuesday from the main office along with a Summer 
Challenge pack of activities to keep everyone entertained over the holidays. (this is also available on the 
school website) If they are not collected by 3.00pm they will be posted to you. 

We hope you enjoy reading them. 

 
Kind Regards - Marie Harral  

Arrival Group Drop off Time  Pick up Time Pick up Time 

 From Thursday 3rd September 
Monday 7th to Wednesday 9th 
September only 

From Thursday 10th  
September 

Surnames A-K 8.35am - 8.45am 1.15pm – 1.25pm  2.50pm - 3.05pm  

Surnames J-Z 8.50am – 9.00am 1.30pm – 1.40pm  3.00pm - 3.10pm  
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